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1 July 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

| am pleased to inform you that, Gétz Muller, DTM through his chairmanship of the District 95 Nominating Committee 2014-
2015 made a huge contribution in shaping the future District 95 Leadership.

Enclosed you will find a certificate to formally recognize his services.

The work of the Nominating Commiittee is critical in ensuring long-term district success. The committee nominates candidates
for district office and screens candidates for eligibility the ensuing year.

Under the professional and diligent chairmanship of Toastmaster Miiller the committee has done an excellent job in finding the
most competent District 95 Leaders for 2015-2016.

Committee updates and reports were always submitted in time by Toastmaster Miiller and communication with him through
different channels was outstanding.

| know you will be pleased to learn of the recognition and abilities of Toastmaster Maller.

Sincerely,

/)

Kees Broos

Immediate Past District Governor 2015-2016
District 95

Toastmasters International

Email: dg95kees@gmail.com

District 95 « Where Leaders Are Made
www.toastmastersd95.org
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GOTZ MULLER

DISTINGUISHED SERVICE

while serving as

District 95 Chairman Nominating Committee 2014-15

30 June 2015
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